
COVID-19 Note: 

Due to public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, the Zoning Board 

of Appeals will not be meeting in person.  For the Public Hearing Agenda items 

during these unprecedented conditions, the ZBA will provide the public 

reasonable and meaningful opportunities to submit comments via online video 

conferencing technology during the meeting and in writing via email or mailed 

written comments. 

 

FOR INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW TO ACCESS THE MEETING: 

 

For the Monday, December 28, 2020 Regular Meeting please register at:  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/861796525889637135 

 You must register in advance of the meeting time to be an attendee, after 
registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the webinar, if you sign on before the meeting starts, please be patient, 

the Chairman will begin the meeting as close to meeting time as possible. 

Please visit the Towns Website at, www.townofglenville.org 

Click on the Town Meetings Tab and on the Zoning Board of Appeals tab. 

Written comments can be submitted by emailing, building@townofglenville.org  

or by mail at, Town of Glenville, Zoning Board of Appeals, 18 Glenridge Road, 

Glenville, New York, 12302. 

All written comments received by 3:00pm, on the day of the meeting, which will 

be provided to the ZBA Members for their consideration.   

 

By Order of the Glenville Zoning Board of Appeals, David Hennel, Chairman 
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